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20/8/2025

TO: All Students

Announcement

This is to inform you that the exercise of

opening bank accounts by Centenary Bank
at University of Saint Joseph Mbarara has
been postponed to Tuesday 02/9/2025, for

all those who would like to open bank
accounts.
Inconveniences caused are regretted.

Please Inform Your Friends
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